St. Julia Roman Catholic Church

638 Roslyn Avenue ¢ West Eighth and Powell Avenue
Erie, Pennsylvania 16505
Phone: 814-833-4347 « Fax: 814-833-4596
E-mail: cjulia@roadrunner.com

August 28, 2023

Dear Parents,

Happy Summer! I hope that everyone is finding a little time to relax and thoroughly enjoy
their families and all that Erie has to offer. You can never get enough summer.

Well, here it is officially time to begin our Religious Education Program for the 2023~2024
school year. Just like last year, Saint Julia will provide instruction for children Preschool
through Grade 5 and will meet on Sundays from 9:45-11 am in the Social Hall. Our first day
of class for Saint Julia students is Sunday, September 17. Registration materials are included
with this letter. For those students from outlying parishes wishing to join our program,
registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Saint Jude’s program is for students grades 6~12 and meets on Tuesday from 4:30~6 pm. in
the parish cener located next to the gym in the school building. The program will include
thirteen instruction sessions, confirmation prep., and the Sacrament of Confirmation. Please
contact Jesse Spanogle at Saintjudeym@gmail.com or 716-640~9084 for more information
regarding Saint Jude’s Religious Education Program.

May the Holy Spirit Guide Us With Everlasting Love,
Mrs. Cheryl Morrison

Administrator of Religioius Education

Saint Julia Parish



